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Dear Parent’s

In school your child’s spelling homework will consist

of several new words every week.

The class teacher will have introduced the words in class, teaching new spelling rules and going over word meanings. The children will have copied the words into their homework jotter.

At home we recommend that the children SACAWAC their words.

This means that they

STUDY the word

and

COVER the word

and

WRITE the word

and

CHECK the word

Each word should be written out three times in total.

There may also be a spelling task.

Tasks include

· putting words into sentences.

· putting words into alphabetical order

· looking up word meanings in a dictionary.

We ask you to support your child by 

· ensuring they are using the SACAWAC method.

· signing their work if you are satisfied with it.

· asking them to redo it if you are not satisfied.

· asking them how they did in their end of week spelling test.
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